
 
 

April 4, 2024 
Contact:  
Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver Media Contact:         
Suzanne Whitney, Director of Marketing & Communications 
(303) 446-6798 | SuzanneW@bgcmd.org    
 

MEDIA ADVISORY / PHOTO OPPORTUNITY 
Boys & Girls Club Members present their artistic Easter hat creations at the Club’s annual 

Easter Hat Parade 
 

WHO:            Staff and Club members from Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver  
 
WHAT: Across the city, members of Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver have been 

working hard designing and creating their own unique Easter hats. Their 
creations will be on display at the annual Easter Hat Parade. These 3D, 
creative masterpieces showcase our members’ artistic talent and interests. 

 
HOW: Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver staff and members from different Clubs 

throughout the area, as well as community members, will gather at Jack A. 
Vickers Boys & Girls Club for this fun annual tradition.  

 
WHEN: Thursday, April 4, 2024 

5 p.m. — Easter Hat Parade begins  
 
 

WHERE: Jack A. Vickers Boys & Girls Club 
333 Holly Street, Denver, CO 80207 

 

WHY:  Visual and cultural arts are an essential element of Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Metro Denver’s programming. The Easter Hat parade is a culmination event 
that provides Club members the opportunity to present their work of art and 
creativity to each other and the community.  

 
AVAILABLE FOR INTERVIEWS: 

• Kids and teens from Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver  
• Tonja Mitchell, Senior Program Director 


